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Groundbreaking Research Identifies Solutions to Modern Homelessness 
 

NYC Non-profit Hosts Discussion with Co-author of New Book,  
Identifying Methods to End Homelessness 

 
On Thursday, November 10th, Care For the Homeless (CFH) will host a free digital discussion on 
findings from In the Midst of Plenty: Homelessness and What to Do About It, with co-author Dr. 
Jill Khadduri, PhD. Co-written with Vanderbilt University professor, Dr. Marybeth Shinn, PhD, 
the book seeks to utilize top quality scholarship to identify both the causes of homelessness and 
solutions that can help end it.  
 
After presenting, Dr. Khadduri will answer questions from a panel of experts, including: 
 

• David Brand, Deputy Editor at City Limits News 
• M.A. Dennis, Poet and CFH Consumer Advocate 
• Molly Park, First Deputy Commissioner, NYC Department of Homeless Services 

 
Dr. Khadduri will open the floor to questions for all those in attendance after the panel’s 
conclusion. 
 
The discussion begins at 11 a.m. and runs until 1 p.m. Please accept our invitation and click here 
to register. 
 
On the book, CFH President and CEO, George Nashak, says, “Dr. Jill Khadduri and Dr. 
Marybeth Shinn’s book is the most important book written in the last two decades about 
homelessness in the United States. These highly informed and thoughtful researchers have 
provided a data-informed overview of the magnitude and characteristics of homelessness. All of 
us who work in this field owe the authors a deep debt of gratitude.” 
 

### 
 

About Care For the Homeless:  
Care For the Homeless (CFH) is a 501(c)(3) non-profit and is committed to providing individuals 
experiencing homelessness with high quality medical, mental, and behavioral health care 
services. In addition, CFH actively advocates for policies to prevent and end homelessness. CFH 
also currently operates Susan’s Place and the 52nd Street Women’s Center, transitional shelters 



for mentally ill and medically frail women as well as multiple health care delivery sites across all 
five New York City boroughs. For more information, visit www.careforthehomeless.org. 


